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There was one fire call listed for the Town of Adams.
There is a balance of $206,089.39 in the Major Equipment Replacement fund.  The full amount for the new fire truck has not been taken out of this fund yet. 
The Town of Adams should make its 3rd payment for the new fire station. Also, we need to make our 2% payment. 
Tanker truck 311 has a major pipe leak that needs to be repaired.
Alliant Energy made a $500 donation to the Adams County Fire District fund raiser. 
Sen. Tammy Baldwin has announced that the Adams County Fire District has been awarded a FEMA grant of $93,134.00 for breathing equipment and associated gear. 
Fire Fighters raised $855.00 at the County Fair fundraiser. 
Only 15 tickets sold for the fund raiser dinner.
The new station has fallen about one week behind schedule. The contractor believes that can be made up over the next couple of weeks.  Harmany Const. has taken it 4th draw ( Another reason why we need to  make our payments)
The projected budget for the 2019 Fire district will reflect a decrease. The Town of Adams amount will go form $44,706.03 to $37,575.84. This is a projected amount. I would like to hear thoughts from the rest of the Board and citizens.   
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